SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING — MARCH 18, 2014 15-14

The Council of the Borough of Plum held a special meeting on Tuesday, March 18, 2014 at 6 p.m. The
meeting was held in the council chambers of the Plum Borough Municipal Building located at 4575 New
Texas Road, Plum, PA 15239.

ROLL CALL: Council members present were: John Anderson, Mike Doyle, Leonard Szarmach, and Dave
Vento. Council members Dell, Knopfel, Taylor and Mayor Hrivnak were absent.

Mr. Thomas announced that this was the advertised time and place for the special meeting to award a
contract for the installation of a play structure at Larry Mills Park.

Motion was made by Mr. Anderson, seconded by Mr. Szarmach, to award a contract to Bitting
Recreation to install a play structure at Larry Mills Park based on their proposal dated 3/14/14 at a total
contract price of $164,495.80. Unanimously approved.

Motion was made by Mr. Anderson, seconded by Mr. Vento, to adjourn the meeting at 6:10 p.m.
Unanimously approved.

Michael Thomas
Borough Manager




